
 

 
 

October 17, 2016 

 

Dear PS/IS 78Q Families,  

 

We will be honoring this month’s recipients of the STUDENT OF THE MONTH award at the end of 
the PTA meeting this year.   We invite parents and students to join us at our upcoming PTA 
meeting this Wednesday October 19th.  There will be child care in the cafeteria during the 
meeting from 7-8pm in the MS cafeteria.  At 8 pm, we will gather the students to join us in the 
auditorium to announce the recipients and give them a small gift.  We will honor these students 
each month at our PTA meetings moving forward.  We look forward to your participation!  

 

Kind regards, 

 

The PS/IS 78Q PTA 

 

www.psis78pta.org 

 


